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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest,

| am an Idahoan, whitewater paddler, and wild trout &amp; steelhead fisherman who values our rivers above all
of our state's other bounty of natural resources. WE HAVE WHAT NO OTHER STATE HAS-WILD &amp;
UNDAMMED RIVERS!

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain
protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize
the Draft Suitability Report, | ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report.

Let's invest in the future by protecting as much of the Selway, Lochsa, and Clearwater watershed tributaries as
possible. Let's maintain what keeps Idaho special and not give it away to those who don't care.

Thank you for considering these comments.

Sincerely,

Erik Schultz

Hailey, ID 83333
erikbschultz@mac.com



